
 
Dear Anglophone East School District Administrators and Teaching Staff, 

I am excited to invite you to the upcoming Summer Learning Series titled "Journey to 
Excellence," scheduled for July 2nd through July 5th, inclusively. This optional professional 
development opportunity will take place at Bernice MacNaughton High School and 
promises an enriching experience for all participants. 

Program Overview: 

Dates: July 2nd - July 5th, 2024. Note that July 5th will be a half-day session. 

Venue: Bernice MacNaughton High School. 

Schedule: A comprehensive schedule is attached to this memo, outlining the variety of 
sessions available, tailored to meet the needs of both new and experienced educators and 
administrators. 

Special Highlights: 

• New Teacher & Administrator Focus: Specialized sessions are available for those 
in the first two years of their career, offering essential insights into various aspects 
of teaching and school administration. 

• Family BBQ: To celebrate our community of educators and their families, a BBQ 
event is scheduled for the evening of July 4th. 

• Compensation: Attendees will be compensated with a half or full day's pay, 
depending on the number of sessions attended each day. 

Session Options: The series offers a range of topics, including but not limited to: 

• Effective classroom management strategies. 
• Indigenous & anti-racism education 
• Inquiry-based learning and assessment. 
• Support for multilingual language learners. 
• Techniques for engaging students in outdoor pedagogy. 
• Administrative and legal aspects of education in New Brunswick. 

Benefits of Attendance: 

• Opportunity to enhance your teaching and administrative skills. 
• Engage with peers in a collaborative learning environment. 
• Receive compensation for your participation. 



Catering: Lunch and snacks will be provided daily to keep you energized throughout the 
sessions. 

To facilitate planning and logistics, please review the attached schedule and register your 
attendance via the following link: Registration Form. 

Your commitment to professional growth and excellence in education is greatly 
appreciated. The Journey to Excellence series represents a significant opportunity to 
expand your skills, knowledge, and networks within our district. I strongly encourage all 
who are able to participate in this enriching professional development opportunity. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact my office at 
any time.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Randolph J. MacLEAN 
Superintendent/CEO 
Anglophone East School District 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=318rTdLEEUmHCWjML0Zcn-TkBhdVdcZLh0ryOlJGKp1UOUIxSk02R0o1S1pRWFVMN0xGSVk1TlhGSS4u

